U3A Hamilton

CANCELLATION OF MARCH MEETING DUE TO COVID-19.


It is with regret that the committee has decided to err on the side of caution and cancel the meeting planned for this Wednesday 18 March, at the Co-operating Church in Comries Road at 10 am with speaker Rob McGowan.

Our members are all in the age group deemed to be at most at risk from the virus and minimising direct contact by maintain a “social distance” of 1.5 to 2 metres is recommended. This would not be possible in the hall.  

We will assess the situation on an ongoing basis but in the meant time it seems feasible for small interest groups to continue meeting.  However, this will be a decision to be made by group members.  

The best advice we have currently is that people should stay home if they feel unwell, avoid large gatherings, wash hands thoroughly or use hand sanitiser and try not to touch their faces with their hands.  

We will continue to maintain the website and produce a newsletter to keep in contact with all members.  We will listen to the experts and try to act in the most socially responsible way.  The government has announced sweeping measures to protect New Zealand and limit the spread of the virus.   We need to do our part to support these aims.  
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